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August 3, 2011 
      
 
 
Paul Jeddeloh, Trustee 
803 West Saint Germain St 
St. Cloud, MN 56301 
 
VIA EMAIL: pjeddeloh@gmail.com 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 2135 Bayard Avenue  
 
Dear Mr. Jeddeloh: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 26, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Supervisor Matt Dornfeld 
indicated that he will hold the vacant building fee for 90 days to allow money to be put toward 
the de-cluttering and the clean-up of the home.  He will meet with you in a week to ten days.  If 
the clutter and dog feces have been removed, smoke detectors functioning, leaking plumbing 
repaired and all loose wiring (cable TV) have been removed or attached, he will change from a 
Category 2 to Category 1.  You had indicated that you will repair the bathroom ceiling as well.  
Therefore, the matter has been withdrawn by the Department. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Matt Dornfeld (email) 
 Steve Magner (email) 
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